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I OPPOSE HJR 201.  We the people have too high a tax burden, and we are at risk 

of putting more people out of being able to afford their homes and land, and making 

people not be able to afford rent.  With tax increases, Oregon becomes less and less 

affordable and livable.  Property Tax is the underpinning of local government.  This 

amendment is a Trojan horse that will sap the resources of local government and 

transfer them to the state.  This will UNDERMINE public safety.  We will all be living 

in CHAZ. 


